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I am in strong support of protecting these vital Washington waters under these designations. Our
sparse, threatened Steelhead and Chinook should serve as proof that these waters must be protected
with haste. 

Please ensure a positive future to not only maintain responsible recreational opportunities, but most
importantly, for OUR native fish so that they may have a fighting chance to prosper – so that our
future generations can have opportunities to witness the pure magic of wild salmon runs, the
thundering sound of a jumping King, and the rush of having a steelhead at the end of your line. 

The Skagit is the only river system in Washington that supports all 5 salmon species, and is a river
that runs deep in my heart.


